
 

 Submission    
No 69 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO WATER NSW AMENDMENT 

(WARRAGAMBA DAM) BILL 2018 
 
 
 

Name: Ms Fiona Radford 

Date Received: 3 October 2018 

 

 



To whom it may concern, I would like to lodge my extreme concern about the proposed plan. As 
usual, it seems as though the government is rushing in to this project without giving the 

environment or Indigenous sites enough consideration. At this stage of our history, both of these 
aspects should be at the forefront of any government action, instead of continually taking a 
backseat. Do your homework and do it properly. If there are serious concerns about the damage 
this could do, address them and rectify the plan. I sincerely hope any action is delayed whilst 

serious research and revision is carried out. What has been done so far is not sufficient. 

 


